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HOCKEY & NETBALL

Our Hockey and Netball teams played
their last few games this week before
exams begin.

Our Netball Girls were out at Eagle’s
Nest Christian School (ENCS) on
Wednesday. The Ul5 and Ul7 teams
played some superb netball, with
narrow losses.

Ul score was 9-11.

The Ul7 team played the ENCS U19
team who clinched a victory of 23-22.

On Tuesday the Hockey Boys played
PEPPS and came home with another
victory, winning 1-0.




EOUGRO Wede Spoidy Festwal

Our teams of participants had a super day of spirited competition last Saturday in
Tembisa.

Soccer
The Ul5 Boys came away with Gold Medals after winning 3 of their games, losing

only 1.
Our Ul7s were places 4th after 2 draws and 1 loss and the U19s unfortunately lost

their 3 games.
The Girls’ Soccer team played 2 matches, with 1 loss and 1 draw.

Netball
The Ul Girls won 2 games and drew 1, placing 2nd overall.
The Ul7s won 2 games, lost 1 and were also placed 2nd for the day.

Chess
Our Junior Team was placed 3rd and the Senior Team placed 4th.

Public Speaking
Husnaa Abdulla and Mulisa Butje were both placed 2nd in their respective category.

Volleyball
Our Senior Boys were placed 2nd having won 8 games and lost 1.
The Junior Girls won 2 of their games and lost 1, placing 3rd for the day.

Well done and congratulations to all of our children, you made Ridgeway very
proud.
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Our Mid-Year Exams start on Monday 20 May and run through to Thursday 6 June.
Classes return to the normal timetable on Friday 7 June (Day 10 of the timetable).
We trust that our children have been preparing steadily for the upcoming assessments
and we encourage them to remain focused for the duration and give of their very best.
The exams are specifically designed to allow our children to demonstrate how much
they have assimilated and how well they are able to apply their knowledge and
understanding of the concepts covered thus far this year.

Social Workers, Tinyiko and Charlotte
from SANCA (South African National
Council on Alcoholism and Drug
Dependence) delivered a presentation to
our high school pupils on Tuesday morning
this week. Their talk spoke to the awareness
of- and dangers of- alcohol and drug use
and abuse and included information on the
work that SANCA does in our community.

Saturday Classes - 18 May Poet-teacher, Teacher-poet,
The whole World is your classroom,
Saturday Classes Show it!

How transparent is the glass
Of wisdom, goodness,
Write it,

Teach it,

Have them know it,
How to avoid falsehood,
Be the living guide,

To purity and beauty,
Truth always by your side.
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